
⛄ 12/6 Religious Release & 
Ojibwe Class

⛄ 12/13 High School Band 
Concert @ 7pm

⛄ 12/14 Community Christmas 
Event @ 5:30-7pm

⛄ 12/20 Elementary Christmas 
Program @ 1:00pm 

⛄ 1/3 School Resumes

Northland Community Schools Care 
Closet is open to all families in our 

school. Contact Mrs. Shepard for an 
appointment @ 566-2351 ext. 32027

Some items available include: soups, peanut 
butter, jelly, rice mixes, pasta mixes, fruit cups, 

and other food items and personal hygiene 
products depending on what is available for us to 
receive that month. We also have new children's 

winter coats, snow pants, hats, and mittens. 

It’s hard to believe that it is already 
December. Our students and staff have been 
working hard to work toward our academic 
goals and to instill our Eagle Pride each and 
every day. 

The cold won’t stay away much longer. We 
will continue to have recess outside each day 
unless it is 0 degrees or lower, with wind chill, 
to allow our students the opportunity to get 
some fresh air and time to play outside in the 
(pending) snow. Please remember to send 
students with boots, hats, gloves, coats, and 
snowpants each day. 

Please join us for the Christmas Program 
on Wednesday, December 20 at 1:00pm. 
Our students are excited to share this tradition 
with you!

Upcoming Events
Principal’s Blurb

No School: 
❖ Dec. 4th, Teacher Workshop
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